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In this Issue

Follow Us!

Stay up-to-date on pre-health

related events and opportunities

both on and off campus by

following us on Facebook 

(UCSB Pre-Health Advising) and

Instagram

(@ucsbprehealthadvising)!

 

Contact Info

Location: 2105 North Hall | Email: prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu | Phone: (805) 893-2038

Spring 2020 Guidance from Health Professions

Advising

Appointments and

Drop ins

UC Santa Barbara

Health Professions Advising
April 2020Newsletter

For drop ins, please text "L
and S Advising" to 805-585-

5821 during regularly
scheduled Pre-Health or Pre-

Law drop in hours and an
advisor will call you.

 
For appointments, use the

Letters and Science Advising
Appointment system to make

an appointment and select
"by phone".

Hello UCSB Pre-Health Students, 
 
We hope you and your familes are doing well during this uncertain
time.  With W20 finals over, some of you may be thinking about what
you’ll be doing during the spring quarter.  We will try to address some
of these issues and questions below, but please remember, if you
have any questions at all, you can email us at
prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu, and we will get back to you. 
 
Advising
Most advising services, including pre-health, general, and
departmental advising, will be provided remotely via a combination of
emails, phone calls, and Zoom meetings.  For pre-health advising, you
may continue to schedule 30 minute appointments with Rob and
Allie by phone using the L&S Advising Appointment System (link on the
Health Professions Advising page home page).  You may also email
questions to us.  You may also schedule an appointment to "chat"
via email with Daniel Vu, our Pre-Health Peer Advisor.  To
schedule an appointment with Daniel, please use the L&S Advising
Appointment System.  At the date and time of your appointment with
Daniel, he will email you to say hello and prompt you for your
question.  Drop-in advising will also take place remotely during our
regularly scheduled drop-in times.  In order to speak with a pre-health
advisor during drop-ins, please text “L and S Advising” (do not use
quotation marks) to the number 805-585-5821 and be sure to choose
the option for Pre-Health.  When you receive the “Summon” text to
your phone, expect us to call you soon after.  Remember, drop-in
advising is meant to answer quick questions that typically take no
longer than 10 minutes or so.
 
Continued on Page 2



Continued from Page 1
 
Lab Courses
Some lab courses have been cancelled for the spring quarter; however, many labs will move to an online
format.  Please refer to emails you should have received from the MCDB, EEMB, CHEM, and Physics
departments for more information on lab offerings.  Summer Session courses are currently TBD, but
keep an eye on the website for more information, https://www.summer.ucsb.edu/registration-
fees/registration-information.
 
Note:  Historically, health professions schools have required prerequisite lab courses to be
taken in an in-person format.  We c
urrently do not know how professional schools will view online labs taken during this time,
but as we learn more from organizations such as the AAMC, ADEA, and others, we will share it
with you.
 
Dropping Below 12 Units (Full-time status)
With many lab courses not being offered next quarter, some of you may face the possibility of dropping
below full-time status.  For those of you on financial aid, this may affect the aid you receive.  In order to
ensure you remain at or above 12 units, please utilize GOLD or consider Cross Campus Enrollment
courses.  For more information on cross campus enrollment, visit
https://crossenroll.universityofcalifornia.edu/.  
 
Volunteering, Clinical Work, & INT 184PD 
We've included in this month's newsletter guidance from Cottage Hospital’s Director of Volunteer Services
regarding volunteering at the hospital during this time.  Although it is entirely up to you to decide what
you do in terms of volunteer and paid clinical work, we ask you to keep in mind the health and safety of
your roommates and others you may come into contact with outside of clinical settings when deciding
whether or not to continue with clinical experiences during the spring quarter and during the
Coronavirus pandemic.  As we say, “Experiences can be gained at any time.”  To add to this, we encourage
you to consider your health and those around you to be a top priority at this time, and if you are able,
consider forgoing clinical experiences until a later date.
 
The S20 INT 184PD course was put on hold at the request of Cottage Hospital and Sansum Clinics due to
developments related to COVID-19.  Students who were selected to participate in the course during the
spring quarter were dropped, so they will receive priority should the course be offered during F20. 
Students may still apply to participate in future offerings of INT 184PD and should follow the guidelines
provided on the Health Professions Advising website,
https://healthsciences.duels.ucsb.edu/student/honors.  
 
Professional School Admission Tests & Application Info
For those of you have scheduled testing dates, please be sure to check your email to find
correspondence regarding testing site closures.  Additionally, if you are applying to professional schools
during the upcoming application cycle, please begin checking the websites for each school you were
planning on applying to in order to determine any new deadlines.



To: SBCH, GVCH &SYVCH Volunteers
From: Patricia Dooley, CAVS, Director of Volunteer Service
Date:March 16, 2020
Re: Volunteering at SBCH,GVCH, & SYVCH 
 
Your health is important to us. As of Sunday, March 15th Cottage Health has asked all
volunteers 65 or older to forgo their volunteer service based on the CDC guidelines and
the recommendation from the Governor of California.  
 
We encourage all volunteers to prioritize staying healthy. For some individuals this may
mean it is best not to serve in the hospitals until the current COVID-19 guidance
changes. 
 
We would like you to serve at your comfort level.  We understand if you choose to forgo
your volunteer service during this time. We will look forward to when you can return.
Please keep your shift lead/chairman and Volunteer Services informed of your status. 
 
For volunteers on duty, please be diligent with hand hygiene and sanitizing desks,
phones, toys and equipment. Please do not report for service if you are sick or
experiencing any flu-like symptoms, have been exposed to COVID-19, or have traveled
in the past 14 days to a country with ongoing community spread of the disease.  
 
Take steps to protect yourself:
 
-Wash your hands often.
-Cover your coughs and sneezes.
-Avoid touching your face.
-Stay home if you are sick.
-Clean and disinfect frequently touched surfaces.
 
We are thankful for your service and commitment as a volunteer, and we will keep you
informed of updates or changes. If you should have any questions or concerns, please
let us know.

Guidance from Cottage Hospital for
Volunteers
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Note: drop-in advising will take place on Tuesday & Wednesday afternoons from 1:00pm - 3:30pm

and on specific Fridays (See dates on calendar) from 9:00am - 11:30am!

Pre-Health Student Organizations Meeting Information

All UCSB student organization meetings will take place virtually.  Please
contact your organization for more information.
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Drop-ins; 9am-
11:30am; Phone

AMCAS
Bootcamp, April

1th at 9am - Noon
via Zoom

1 2 3 4 5

Drop-ins; 9am-
11:30am; Phone

Knight-Hennessy
Scholarship
Virtual Info

Session



MEDICAL SCHOOL

APPLICATION

 BOOT CAMP

Saturday, April 11th, 
9:00am - Noon

UCSB Health Professions Advising will present the
annual review of the 2020-21 AMCAS application

process for admission to medical school.  The focus
will be on the issues and questions that often arise

as applicants are completing the primary application
followed by a Q & A discussion.  Familiarity with The

Official Guide to Medical School Admissions is
highly recommended.

 
The AMCAS Bootcamp will be held via Zoom video

conference.  In order to receive the Zoom invite, you
must send an email to prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu
no later than 3:00pm on Friday, April 10th, indicating

your interest!
 

Be sure to download Zoom to your computer or the
app on your smartphone prior to the meeting.  If you

have any questions, please email us at
prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu.

Link to AAMC site for 2020-21 Medical School Admissions Guide
TBD

https://students-residents.aamc.org/applying-medical-school/applying-medical-school-process/applying-medical-school-amcas/


MCAT and DAT
 Workshops & Student

Panels
MCAT: Sat., 5/2, 9am - Noon
DAT: Sat., 5/9, 9am - Noon

This Spring, UCSB Health Professions
Advising will present our first MCAT and
DAT Prep Workshops! Our advisors will
present an overview of the admissions

tests followed by a Q & A discussion led
by UCSB students who have already

taken and performed well on the tests. 
Familiarity with your professional
school's prerequisite courses and

standing as a 3rd year+ student is highly
recommended.

The workshops will take place via Zoom,
so if you are interested in participating,

send an email to
prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu NO LATER
THAN 3pm THE FRIDAY PRIOR TO THE

WORKSHOP YOU WISH TO ATTEND!  You
will receive the Google Calendar invite at
approximately 4:00pm that Friday.  Please
join the meeting by 9am the morning of.

The CLAS offers GRE prep workshops!  Learn more at: 
 http://clas.sa.ucsb.edu/services/academic-skills

Does your professional school require the GRE?  



Give us your feedback!

UCSB Health Professions Advising would like your
feedback on the advising you receive and programs we
offer.  Share with us what you love and find beneficial

about Health Science Advising, and also let us know what
we can do better or what information you think would be

beneficial for yourself and other pre-health students at
UCSB!

Follow this link to complete the survey: 
https://forms.gle/DffDrnuXNzT4NoP57



From our Instagram & Facebook Posts



Attention!
 

Pre-Professional Advising
has gone remote.

 
 

Drop ins and appointments are still available!
 

For drop ins, please text "L and S Advising" to 805-585-5821
during regularly scheduled Pre-Health or Pre-Law drop in

hours and an advisor will call you.
 

For appointments, use the Letters and Science Advising
Appointment system to make an appointment and select

"by phone".
 

Zoom meetings and Google Hangouts are also available.
 

If you have a quick question:
 

For pre-health: please email prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu
 

For pre-law: please email mmoran-lanier@ltsc.ucsb.edu
or call 805-893-5752





Postponed!  See Facebook
page for more info.



Virtual info session! See
Facebook page for more info:
https://www.facebook.com/ev

ents/3190999817594938/



Time Management*
Fighting Procrastination*
Make a Study Plan*
Confronting Confusion*
Lecture Strategies*
Reading Efficiency*
Essay Exam Strategies
Multiple Choice Exams
Writing Papers
Citing Sources
Reading Comprehension
Focus
Motivation
Confidence
Performance Exams (New!)

Do you find yourself struggling in courses or want to
improve in skills vital for success in your studies and future

profession?

CLAS Academic Skills Workshops
for Pre-Health Students!

CLAS offers 90-minute sessions featuring specific
exercises designed to help students identify and

improve their academic skills!

http://clas.sa.ucsb.edu/enrollment-
schedules-overview/workshop-schedule

To find sessions
offered this quarter,
visit the link below or

navigate to the
"Academic Skills" page
under the "Services"

tab of the CLAS
website!

*= workshops we highly recommend 
for Pre-Health Students!



Tired of sifting through
countless emails?
 
Stay up-to-date on     
 pre-health events and
info at and around UCSB
by following us on
Facebook and Instagram!

Questions? Email us at prehealthinfo@ucsb.edu

Facebook
UCSB Pre-Health Advising

Instagram
@ucsbprehealthadvising



UCSB Professional and Continuing Education (PaCE) is
now offering Emergency Medical Technician (EMT)

Certification training on campus! Space is still available in
the Spring/Summer section.Students pursuing a higher

level of medical training such as RN, PA or MD can use this
certification and experience as an enhancement for the

competitive application process found in those
professions. The course will include clinical observations

in hospital and/or ambulance settings.

To enroll, visit:
https://enroll.professional.ucsb.edu/search/publicCourseSearchDe
tails.do?
method=load&courseId=31276812&utm_medium=email&utm_ca
mpaign=emt&utm_content=emt+CID_6fdb09e53ad3a36f0a0dd9ea
dc08e160&utm_source=cm&utm_term=Start%20Now



https://ucsbprofessionalandcontinuingeducation.createse
nd1.com/t/r-l-jhcvhy-l-k/



Update your Pre-Professional Emphasis in
GOLD!

1. Login to GOLD.



Want to share your event with pre-health
students at UCSB?

The Health Professions Advising Newsletter will be
distributed on or before the 1st of each month during the
regular academic year.  
 
If an individual or organization has an event taking place or
information that would be of interest to pre-health students
at UCSB, then please send an email, preferably with a flyer
(PNG or JPG file formats), to prehealthinfo@ucsb.edu. 
 Information should be submitted at least two weeks prior
to the start of the month in which the event is to take place
or in which the information being shared is relevant.
  
Flyers and event information submitted during the week
prior to the start of the upcoming month are not guaranteed
to be included in the newsletter for the upcoming month. 
 Requests that do not have a flyer will be distributed using
plain text.
 
Please direct questions to prehealthinfo@ucsb.edu.
 
Thank You!


